
 

 

 

GOVERNOR’S Orders Relating To COVID-19 

Updated 5/1/2020 

– The courthouse will be open 5/4/2020 BY APPOINTMENT only.  If you need to take care of 

business in the courthouse, please call the office of business and request an appointment. 

– The latest order signed by Governor Brian Kemp (and referenced in the 4/30/2020 broadcast) 

is now available in its entirety HERE.  Additionally, the restaurant guidelines can be seen 

HERE.  These documents were made available on today around 1:30pm. 

  

 

http://www.unioncountyga.gov/id/#orders
http://www.unioncountyga.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/04.30.20.01.pdf
http://www.unioncountyga.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/04.27.20.01.pdf

